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I do not support LD1847. I believe the people of Maine and the hundred’s of 
thousands of out of state patients deserve better legislation to better support the small 
businesses in Maine, not destroy them. Metrc is broken, current testing requirements 
for adult use are broken; both can be easily circumvented. Radiation machines are 
used daily to make adult use products “safe” and pass testing. Maine farmers need 
support from the legislature during this difficult economic time, not the opposite, do 
better. 


